




 

 

2019/2020 cricket Budget 

 

Two year 7 & 8 Intermediate team (10 players), two “C” grade team of 10 

students each (year 9 – 12). All Intermediate players contribute $100.00 fees , 

“C” grade players contribute $120.00. Money in $4400.00. 

 

Costs incurred to run these three teams:  

- $1320.00 fees to Northland Cricket Association ($220.00/team for 

Intermediate and $440.00/team for “C” grade and senior team) 

- $2816.00 cost of cricket balls (a new ball is required per game, 16 games 

in total for season that runs 2019/2020, each ball cost $44.00, then 

times four for four teams) 

- $2720.00 travel costs( 16 games in total per team, 4 teams, 8 away 

games at a cost of $85.00 to run a van, equates to 32 van trips x $85.00). 

This is based on Whangarei as the playing field, if further afield ie 

Dargaville then costs will be more. 

Total costs $6856.00 or $160.40/player year 7 & 8, $182.40/player year 9 – 13. 

(Variation as fees are less for year 7 & 8) 

 

We are therefore asking for contribution of $2456.00 the shortfall between 

income and costs. 

As this is a Northland wide competition there is no choice but to travel, 

combined with the fact that in Kerikeri there is only two usable wickets at the 

Kerikeri High School grounds. The school will have four teams and the local 

club one therefore, the chances of having a home game every 2nd weekend 

(even allowing for staggered starting times) is slim. This will only impact on 

more away games and travel costs. 

To make this summer sport accessible and affordable we need to set the fees 

at a reasonable price. Fees set by Northland cricket are out of our control, the 

requirement of the game to use a new match ball every game is out of our 



control. Therefore, by subsidising the travel we can help more students to play 

this sport. By transporting the players in a school van we also take the burden 

of parents to transport and stay around at the game all day, again taking away 

another barrier that might stop a keen enthusiastic player from enjoying this 

sport. 

 

Many thanks  

 

Bettina Simpson 

Sports Co-Ordinator 

Kerikeri High School 
















































